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TO

FROM

SUBJECT

DATE

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DENR - MIMAROPA
1515 Roxas Boulevard, Ermita Manila

THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations - Luzon, Visayas and Environment

REQUEST FOR VERIFICATION RE: LAND CLASSIFICATION AND 
STATUS OF LOT NO. 23, BLOCK 30 LOCATED IN BARANGAY 
TINIGUIBAN, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY, PALAWAN

AUG 2 8 2022

Endorsed to your herewith is the letter dated 08 August 2022 from the Office of the Deputy 
Executive Secretary for General Administration, Office of the President addressed to the Honorable 
Secretary, referring the request of Punong Barangay Jocelyn C. Serna of Barangay Tiniguiban, Puerto 
Prinsesa City, Palawan, transmitting a copy of its Barangay Council Resolution No. 055 (s. 2022), 
regarding the above-mentioned subject.

For appropriate action in accordance with the pertinent laws, rules and regulations on the 
matter. Kindly informed this Office and the parties concerned of the action taken citing document 
tracking no. DENRCO-ASRMD- 2022-019745 for record and monitoring purposes.

ATTY. JU/iyMIGUEL T. CUNA, CESOI

Ends.: as stated

CC; Punong Barangay Jocelyn C. Serna 
Barangay Tiniguiban, Puerto Prinsesa Cit 
Palawan

Office of the Deputy Executive Secretary 
for General Administration 
Office of the President 
Malacafiang, Manila
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